CIPWG June Report

The Critical Infrastructure Protection Working Group met on June 1, 2009, prior to the CIPC meeting in Toronto, Ontario.   The group heard from Stan Johnson, NERC Manager of Situation Awareness, via conference call who outlined the agenda for the June 10-11 CIPC meeting (agenda attached).  The meeting will basically be “information only” as no major votes are scheduled.  The Risk Assessment Working Group of CIPC is approximately 50% complete with comments on the Critical Asset Identification Guideline.  A vote on this guideline is anticipated at the September CIPC meeting.
David Featherston, Texas PUC, introduced Regina Chapline, a recent addition to the PUC staff who will replace Katie Rich as the PUC representative to the CIP Working Group.
The group also discussed issues surrounding compliance with CIP-004 and CIP-006,  FERC approval of CIP Version 2 either January 1 or April 1, 2010 and the associated Technical Feasibility Exception.
Darryl Curtis, Oncor Electric Delivery, presented a high-level view of Oncor’s NERC Compliance assessment tool.

There were 14 attendees representing 9 market participants, including the PUC.  Two individuals attended by conference call.   The working group’s next meeting will be a WebEx on June 22, at 1:30 pm. 

Items of immediate CIP interest:

Cyber Security VSL – May 26-June 15 30 day Ballot Pool and Pre-ballot Window 
NERC approval of Version 2 CIP Standards on May 6
NERC CIPC meeting on June 10-11 in Toronto, Ontario
Next meeting, WebEx on June 22 at 1:30pm
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